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Assault Investigation 

 
The Wheeling Police Department is investigating an alleged assault that took place along the 
walking trail in Warwood early this morning.  
 
At 3:36 a.m. today, a man and women were searching the trail close to the Warwood tennis 
courts for a missing dog. The couple separated briefly and a white man with spikey blonde hair 
tried to attack her. The woman’s husband then came to aid and fought the suspect. 
 
Both individuals had non-life-threatening injuries. The case is under investigation by the 
Wheeling PD detective division.  
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